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    Thursday 19th April 2018
	Dear Parents,
Welcome back to the Summer term; finally some sunshine!  

Tomorrow - Please could children bring in a luxury item to contribute towards our school Bingo night next week.

Keeping your child safe on the Internet – essential information

With internet safety becoming a growing concern in every household, we would like to invite you to our internet safety afternoon. Wednesday 25th April 2-3pm in the school hall. This will be led by Hertfordshire’s Esafety consultant – Richard Maskrey.

Monday 7th May –Bank holiday

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA this week was Lilly. Thank you for your help.  


On Tuesday 1st April, 8 children attended the Wantage partnership swimming Gala. They worked well as a team and showed great determination with their swimming – even the trickier strokes! There was some very good competition - with a lot of club swimmers - but our children remained determined and tried their very best setting an excellent example for the school. Well done!

Year 6 have been trying out a new curriculum sport at Stockham - yoga. They have really enjoyed their first session and have a lot more to learn over the next few weeks. Yoga is also an after school sport for children to have a go at this term - there are still spaces if anyone would like to try.
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Friends of Stockham are pleased to announce the return of “family bingo” Friday 27th April 6.30-8.30pm (eyes down 6:45pm). Tickets (including game entry) £2.50 per adult, £1 per child must be purchased in advance - on sale Tues 24th & Wed 25th April 8:30-9:00am in the school hall (subject to availability). Join us for family friendly bingo for all ages, alternative games plus hot dogs, pizza, ice cream & soft drinks. As always, children must be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. If your child attends breakfast club, you can still purchase tickets on Tues 24th & Wed 25th April by sending the correct money in a sealed envelope – please hand to any member of staff ensuring it has the child’s name and the number of adult and child tickets written on it. We look forward to seeing you there! friendsofstockham@gmail.com
CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have loved starting our new topic about Space! We have been 
             looking at the earth and what makes it special. Some of the children have painted 
             their own earth diagram, labelling parts such as the: ocean, land and south or north 
             poles. In maths the children have been learning how to double a single digit 
             number. We have had lots of fun using the special alien doubling machine!! 

Year 1  In Year 1 we have had a great start to the term and our new topic 'Once Upon a 
             Time'. In English we have been looking at the characteristics of fairy stories, and in
             maths we have been counting to and from 100 as well as reading and writing 
             numbers to 100.

Year 2  We have begun our new topic Follow the Yellow Brick Road this week.  We have

             enjoyed reading the story of the Wizard of Oz in our English lessons and we have

             been using atlases to locate cities in the UK.
Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have been writing newspaper reports about a strange object 
             found on the school grounds. In maths we have been recapping multiplying 2-digit 
             numbers by 1-digit numbers.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have begun learning about the Romans by drawing a timeline. 
             We have also started our new science topic learning about living things.  In maths 
             we have been learning more about decimal numbers.  

Year 5  In maths we have been converting mixed numbers to improper fractions and vice-

             versa.  We have been looking at Pandora from the film Avatar in literacy.
Year 6  In geography we have been learning about the wonders of North America and in

             maths we have been mastering ratio and proportion.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Alfie for his fantastic friendship skills. Alfie has been an amazing friend this week 
             and demonstrated to others how to be a kind and generous friend. 
             George for his amazing knowledge about space. George has really enjoyed our
             first week learning about space and has been able to teach the rest of us some 
             great facts! 

Year 1  Kaci and Wiktor for really impressing Mrs McNaught with their confidence and
             perseverance in phonics this week.

Year 2  Lily and Molly P for demonstrating exemplary behaviour all week!  Thank you for

             always working hard and using your learning powers too girls.
Year 3  Ethan for amazing predicting skills in guided reading and for fantastic teamwork 
             and confidence in helping others. Brooke for brilliant perseverance in maths, she
             tried her hardest even though she was unsure, well done!
Year 4  Albie and Mia for working well as a team to make a great science poster about 
             living things.
Year 5  All of Year 5 for a great start back.
Year 6  Josh W and Jessica for amazing determination in the reading race!
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










